
 

Dear Parents, 

Please find below clarification of homework set in Reception and Years 1 and 2: 

Reception- Pixies Class 

 Homework posted on the school website under the Reception learning page 
(http://farnboroughprimary.co.uk/reception-classes/) on Friday and a brief 
comment on how the children did due in by Monday via e-mail. 
(receptionlearning@farnborough.bromley.sch.uk) 
 

 Reading: Either CVC words sent out by e-mail each week or Bug Club online 
books issued once the children are ready for them. Log in details will be 
provided when your child is issued with a book. A brief comment on how the 
children did due in by the following Monday via e-mail (with the homework 
comment.) Children are expected to read three times a week on Bug Club. 

 

Year One- Cherubs Class 

 Homework (One piece of phonics and one piece of Topic/English or Maths) 
posted on Google Classroom (https://classroom.google.com/u/0/h) on 
Monday and due to be uploaded to Google Classroom by the following 
Monday. 
 

 Reading: Children are expected to read three times a week on Bug Club. 
 

 Spelling: Spelling lists are posted on the school website under the Year 1 
Learning page (http://farnboroughprimary.co.uk/year-1-classes-2/) and 
Google Classroom. 
 

Year Two- Unicorns Class 

 Topic homework posted on Google Classroom 
(https://classroom.google.com/u/0/h) Select one activity per week; due to be 
uploaded to Google Classroom by Tuesday.. 
 

 Reading: Children are expected to read three times a week on Bug Club. 
 

 Maths: one piece every week on MyMaths (from 12.10.20) 
 

 Spelling: Spelling Test lists are posted on the school website under the Year 2 
Learning page (http://farnboroughprimary.co.uk/year-2-classes/) where you 
can also see dates of the relevant spelling tests. 
 

Please do not feel that you need to print out any work that the children complete. Your child can 

write the answers, you can take a photograph and then this can be emailed as an attachment.  

Google Classroom and Class learning emails will be checked once a week on a Tuesday in all 

classes. 

Many thanks for your continued support, 

Mrs Holmes, Mrs Murray and Mrs Matthews 
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